

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

M. J. Brodie, President 7/1

DATE:

February 24, 2009

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 09-0285

Planned Unit Development - Amendment 1 - Chesapeake Paperboard

The Baltimore Development Corporation is pleased to support City Council Bill 09-0285. This bill is for the purpose of amending the existing Planned Unit Development provisions to increase the total allowable office and retail square footage from 50,000 to 57,000 square feet and 110,000 to 116,000 square feet, respectively. The passage of this bill is necessary to facilitate the completion of a mixed-use project known as McHenry Row significant Brownfield redevelopment project. The BDC respectfully recommends a favorable consideration of this bill.

cc:

Andrew Frank Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/ccbill09/09-0285

